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How to support your child in Y2


Read with your child daily if possible.


Share books, discuss news and ask questions.


Help with spellings and number work. 


By end of Y2 they should know how to read and write numbers to at least 100 and count in steps of 2, 3, 5 and 10.


By the end of Y2 children need to know their 2,5,10 times table.


By end of Y2 children should know number facts to 20 then 100.


By the end of Y2 children should be able to read the first 200 key words and spell an increasing number of them correctly.


By the end of Y2 children should write in sentences and use capital letters, full stops, question marks and exclamation marks accurately. They should also begin to use speech marks in their writing.


Homework


Your child should bring home a homework book. Homework in Y2 is set weekly online in the form of Spelling Shed, TTRockstars and My Maths. Your child’s unique passwords are on the inside cover of their homework book. It is really important that your child completes this online homework- any problems with this please see Ms Gilbert. At times your child may be given paper homework to complete. 


Homework is given on: Monday each week


Homework should be completed and returned to the teacher by Friday of the same week.


Have a quiet place where your child can do homework without distractions.


If your child has a problem with homework please inform a member of Year 2 staff so they can offer support.























Reminders


School begins at 8.55 am please ensure your child is punctual, however doors open at 8.40 to give children time to complete their daily read and prepare for the day.


Absence must be reported to the office on the first day.


Following government legislation, the head teacher cannot sanction family holidays in school time except in exceptional circumstances. This requires a leave of absence form which can be obtained from the school office. 


School uniform consists of red sweatshirt/cardigan, white polo shirt, grey trousers/skirt, black shoes (not trainers)


PE Kit consists of white t-shirt and black shorts and trainers or plimsols. 


Y2 PE Day: Monday- During the Covid 19 could children please come to school dressed in their pe kits with a hoodie or a sweatshirt. 


It is helpful if uniform and PE Kit have names in to help identify any “lost” property.


For health and safety reasons we operate a “No Jewellery Policy” other than a watch. This includes earrings.


Children will receive their reading books and homework on Monday in a plastic wallet to return to school in their sealed plastic wallet on Friday.


Concerns


If problems occur at home which could affect your child, please let school know. This helps us understand changes in attitude/behaviour


If you notice any changes in your child’s attitude or behaviour which you believe may be caused by bullying let school know as soon as possible.











